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Happy New Year to all our children and families here at Belle Vue. We hope you all had a      

wonderful, relaxing break and feel refreshed as we begin this new term and new year. It's lovely 

to welcome everyone back and we're looking forward to another exciting term (and academic 

year) ahead. Over the last few weeks, we have welcomed some new children and families into 

our Pre-school and our 2 year old Nursery. It has been lovely seeing the children settling in so 

well.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big Thank You to every one who did their shopping at Asda and voted for our school! 

You have helped to raise an impressive £475.52!!  
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Thank you to everyone who donated to our Mufti Day which took place on Friday 18th 

January  which coincided with Larissa’s 11th Birthday.  We raised a total of £327 with all 

proceeds going to Child Bereavement UK. 
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Please visit our school website to view our academic dates for 2025/2026 

       Thank you!  

Our whole school attendance for week beginning 20th—24th January 2025  90.9% 

(National expectation is 96%) 

YEAR GROUP PERCENTAGE YEAR GROUP  PERCENTAGE 

RRJ 95.5% RD 85.5% 

YEAR 1P 93.3% 1W 94.8% 

YEAR 2W 92.8% 2L 93.7% 

YEAR 3W 95% 3P 90.3% 

YEAR 4CM 88.8% 4T 92% 

YEAR 5W 90.4% 5P 89.6% 

YEAR 6HA 84% 6HO 88.9% 


